
Auxiliary Outreach 

 

To: Renee King, Department President, Bambie Johnson, National Ambassador, Jeanette D Garcia, 

Department Secretary, Betty Decker Department Website Chairman 

From: Dominique C Garcia, Department Chairman 

Hello, 

This month we are going to do a little game, below you will find scenes of what may or may not be 

Auxiliary Outreach. Please send me your answers of yes, its outreach or no, it’s not outreach, I will pick 5 

winners, and they will receive a prize from me. Let the game begin:  

1. Terry, an Auxiliary Member, helped their neighbor mow and clean their yard.  

2. At Terrys’ meeting they approved to partner with the Red Cross to help them with a 5K run of 

handing out water.  

3. A member helped the Police Department with Children ID tagging at the Local County Fair and is 

planning to help out at the State Fair  

4. At the last Auxiliary meeting members agreed to help their animal shelter with a spay and 

neutering clinic, they are allowed to wear a hat, shirt, or name badge with the Auxiliary logo on it 

or that says VFW Auxiliary on it 

5. The auxiliary helped the post with a post clean up and maintenance repair day  

6. Annual Buddy Poppy distribution day is here, and the Auxiliary will be helping their comrades 

and making a big thank you meal after the event  

7. A Auxiliary member is a member of their local school board, at each meeting they wear 

something showing they are an Auxiliary member and promotes the scholarships  

8. Your auxiliary has approved and partnered with a sports youth group; they are helping them with 

a food donation for the local food pantry 

9.  Every year the post and auxiliary approve and allow the blood bank to host a blood drive at their 

post, the auxiliary helps by passing out juice, snacks, and other things the blood bank may need 

help with 

10. Sara created a partnership with a cancer group who needs help with a Relay for Life event, she 

brought it up at her local Auxiliary meeting and they approved the event, and other members are 

willing to help.  

Remember to think back to P.A.P.E.R, this is our time to give back and help other organizations.  

Please email, call or text me your answers by September 15th, in the next promotional I will announce the 

5 winners and will have a prize for them at Mid-Winter.  

dcgarcia.1121@gmail.com  or 505-974-0018 

Good luck!  

Thank you,  

Dominique C. Garcia  

Department Auxiliary Outreach Program  

mailto:dcgarcia.1121@gmail.com

